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Board Report by Nate Larsen, AD for 14 July 2025, submitted on 9 July 2025. 
 
Facilities: The new discus cages are scheduled to be completed the first week of August. 
 
Summer Activities: Most of our camp activity has shifted gears to fall sports now.  Football, 
Softball, Volleyball & Band will all have a busy stretch between now & the start of the school 
year.  The national FCCLA attendees returned from Orlando on Thursday the 10th.  Recognition 
from the national conference is as follows: 
 
Emma Bowder – Top 10 
Kiarra Kennedy – Champion 
Talon Kurtz – Top 10 
Emily Larsen & Polly Belmer – Top 10 
Lynn Miner - Champion 
Jailyn Romesser – 2nd Place 
Charlotte Welsh - Champion 
Jozy York - Champion 
 
Transportation: We have added Heather Heller as an additional bus driver for the upcoming 
school year.  Rick Gartner & Seth Ehlers are in the process of filling out the paperwork required 
by the state to be our vehicle inspectors as both meet the necessary requirements. 
 
Miscellaneous: I will be absent from the board meeting as I will be in Indianapolis for the 
National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association Board of Directors meeting. 


